
128 Bleury Street, 
Montreal,
19th* Kovember, 1920*

My dear Sir Arthur:

Under separate cover I am 
sending you a rather interesting old water 
color which I picked up in one of the City1s 
auction rooms a few months ago. One or two 
of my friends, whose memory goes back well 
into the latter half of the nineteenth century, 
are of the opinion that the picture was painted 
about sixty years ago. If history is to repeat 
it self, it would almost seem as if Mr. Eobbs 
hardly gave his imagination sufficient play in 
his recent drawing wherein he pictured the 
McGill of some years hence.

While as a painting the pic­
ture has no particular merit, I thought that at 
this time it might be of some interest io you, 
and I am sending it just as I received! it from 
the auction room* I would like, however, to 
provide a suitable frame for the picture at my 
own expense, and possibly our mutual friend Mr. 
Grlassco would look after that detail for us.

Might I be permitted to say 
with what great interest I have road your recent 
addresses on the University’s future, and to 
express the pleasure I have felt in subscribing 
to the special fund which is being raised to 
carry it out*

Yours sincerely,
yO V

Sir Arthur Currie,G.C.M.G., K.C.B., L.L.D., 
McGill University,
Montreal*
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